
 
 
From: Emma Thomas [mailto:bcparishclerk@gmail.com]  
Sent: 08 December 2017 11:17 
To: Webster, Gemma (Senior Planning Officer) <gwebster@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application 174131 and 174132 

 

Hi Gemma 

 

Following their meeting last night the Parish Council would like to make the 

following comments on the above applications. 

 

"The Parish Council fully support this application although they do have concerns 

about the lighting density and light pollution in the area as a whole.  They ask that this 

be addressed as part of the conditions if the applications are approved." 

 

Can you please acknowledge receipt of this email? 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Emma Thomas 

 

Bosbury and Coddington Parish Clerk 
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